
 

 

 
 
DUMC & COVID-19 (1 April 2020) 
 
As a responsible body of believers, we are transparent and proactive in updating on the 
COVID-19 situation among our congregants. In line with this, we would like to let you know 
that we have been informed that one of our youths has tested positive for COVID-19 on 30 
March 2020. She is currently receiving medical attention at a designated hospital. Her parents 
informed us that she is stable and doing well. 
 
All her family members have undergone testing and are self-monitoring at home pending the 
results of the test. DUMC, together with her family, is assisting the Ministry of Health 
(MOH) by providing a list of persons who might have had close contact with her during the 
suspected incubation period. 
  
We advise everybody to continue to be vigilant and alert in monitoring for symptoms as at 
least one family member might come into contact with an infected individual when picking 
up groceries or necessities. 
  
Please continue to uphold our nation, the healthcare workers and our brothers and sisters in 
Christ who are impacted by the virus. 
  
We pronounce a blessing over each of you who is reading this message:  

May the Lord bless you and keep you,  
the Lord make His face shine on you and be gracious to you;  
the Lord turn His face toward you and give you peace. 

  
Stay home, stay healthy. 
 

Pastor Chris Kam 
Senior Pastor, Damansara Utama Methodist Church 
 

Dated: 1 April 2020 
  


